
Subject: RE: BID Renewal
From: Don Swartz <donswartz@cox.net>
Date: 03/13/2017 02:50 PM
To: "'Darin French'" <darin@lani.org>

Darin:

Sorry I cannot make it.

Don Swartz

-----Original Message-----
From: Darin French [mailto:darin@lani.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:28 PM
To: Marc Tavakoli <marc@mdtproperties.com>; Ana M. Ricardo
<mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>; Don Swartz <donswartz@cox.net>; Fr. John
Bakas <frbakas@stsophia.org>; Jacob Segal <jsegal@standardmanagement.com>;
Leonardo Magana <maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>; Vanessa Rivera
<vrivera@saintthomasla.org>; kopatsis@gmail.com
Subject: BID Renewal

Hi everyone 
The BLQ Board can determine the hiring process for a renewal consultant and
at the last meeting everyone seemed to be in agreement to go with Don
Duckworth again. Therefore I have scheduled a meeting with him this Friday
at 10am at st Sophia. 
He said the rates would remain the same from the last renewal.
Anyone is welcome to attend if interested.
Thanks 

Sent from my iPhone=
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